
Dear [Sponsor's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. As we wrap up our recent collaboration on the ethical fashion 

campaign, I wanted to take a moment to express my gratitude for your support and involvement. 

Your sponsorship was instrumental in helping us raise awareness about sustainable fashion 

practices, and we'd love to hear your thoughts on the experience. Specifically, we would 

appreciate your feedback on the following: 

• Your overall experience working with our team. 

• The impact of your sponsorship on your brand's visibility. 

• Any suggestions for improvement for future collaborations. 

Your insights are incredibly valuable to us and will help us enhance our future initiatives. If you 

could take a few minutes to share your feedback by [date], it would be greatly appreciated. 

Thank you once again for your partnership in promoting ethical fashion. I look forward to 

hearing from you soon! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 

[Contact Information] 


